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Dear colleagues,
 

The World Food Programme (WFP) and the European Data
Protection Supervisor (EDPS) have the pleasure of inviting you to
the 2022 Data Protection Workshop for International
Organisations. Please find attached the official invitation and a
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Invitation 
 
 


Workshop: Data Protection for International Organisations 
12-13 May 2022 


organised by the World Food Programme and the  
European Data Protection Supervisor 


 
 
Dear colleagues,  
 
The World Food Programme (WFP) and the European Data Protection 
Supervisor (EDPS) have the pleasure of inviting you to the 2022 Data Protection 
Workshop for International Organisations. 
 
When 
09:00 - 17:00 Thursday 12 May 2022 
 
09:00 – 13:30 Friday 13 May 2022 
 
 
Where  
World Food Programme, Via C. G. Viola 68 Parco dei Medici - 00148 Rome, Italy  
 
 
RSVP 
For planning purposes, we need to have an accurate count of attendees, so 
please register by Friday 15 April 2022 using the link here.  
 
 



https://edps.europa.eu/webform/international-organisations-workshop_en





The enclosed draft agenda for the meeting has been put together based on your 
replies to our recent survey and reflects pertinent topics in the field. 
 
The programme will also include a cultural visit and cocktail reception in central 
Rome. 
 
As many of you who have attended in the past already know, the workshop is a 
unique opportunity to meet, share experiences, best practice, concerns and 
updates relating to data protection from the perspective of international 
organisations.  
 
The agenda has been designed to maximise interaction and discussion so we 
highly encourage in-person attendance for the optimal experience. After many 
months of online events due to the COVID-19 pandemic, we look forward to the 
dynamism of in-person conversation with you.  
 
For questions or for those colleagues who are unable to attend in person due to 
ongoing travel restrictions in their countries due to the COVID-19 pandemic, 
please email EDPS-Events@edps.europa.eu and we will coordinate remote 
participation for a limited number of colleagues. 
 
Should you no longer be in charge of privacy or data protection matters within 
your organisation, please do not hesitate to forward this message to the 
appropriate colleague. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you in Rome. 
 
 
 
   
    Carmen Casado     Wojciech Wiewiórowski 
Data Protection Officer     
World Food Programme   European Data Protection Supervisor 
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summary of the details below.
 

When
09:00-17:00 Thursday 12 May 2022

 
09:00-13:30 Friday 13 May 2022

 
Where
World Food Programme, Via C. G. Viola 68 Parco dei Medici -
00148 Rome, Italy

 
Please find attached a draft agenda for the meeting which has
been put together based on your replies to our recent survey.

 
RSVP
For practical and security reasons, please register by Friday 15
April 2022 using this link.
As many of you who have attended in the past already know, the
workshop is a unique opportunity to meet, share experiences,
best practice, concerns and updates relating to data protection
from the perspective of international organisations.

 
Should you no longer be in charge of privacy or data protection
matters within your organisation, please do not hesitate to
forward this message to the appropriate colleague.

 
For questions or for those colleagues who are unable to attend
in person due to ongoing travel restrictions in their countries due
to the COVID-19 pandemic, please email EDPS-
Events@edps.europa.eu

 
 

Sincerely,
The WFP-EDPS Organising Team

https://edps.europa.eu/webform/international-organisations-workshop_en
mailto:EDPS-Events@edps.europa.eu
mailto:EDPS-Events@edps.europa.eu


 
 

* You have received this email because your colleague is on our contact list for events related to
international organisations and has indicated your email address in their absence. If you no
longer wish to receive information about these events, please let us know by return email.

 
 

 
 



                                                                                                                    

 
 

 

Invitation 
 
 

Workshop: Data Protection for International Organisations 
12-13 May 2022 

organised by the World Food Programme and the  
European Data Protection Supervisor 

 
 
Dear colleagues,  
 
The World Food Programme (WFP) and the European Data Protection 
Supervisor (EDPS) have the pleasure of inviting you to the 2022 Data Protection 
Workshop for International Organisations. 
 
When 
09:00 - 17:00 Thursday 12 May 2022 
 
09:00 – 13:30 Friday 13 May 2022 
 
 
Where  
World Food Programme, Via C. G. Viola 68 Parco dei Medici - 00148 Rome, Italy  
 
 
RSVP 
For planning purposes, we need to have an accurate count of attendees, so 
please register by Friday 15 April 2022 using the link here.  
 
 

https://edps.europa.eu/webform/international-organisations-workshop_en


The enclosed draft agenda for the meeting has been put together based on your 
replies to our recent survey and reflects pertinent topics in the field. 
 
The programme will also include a cultural visit and cocktail reception in central 
Rome. 
 
As many of you who have attended in the past already know, the workshop is a 
unique opportunity to meet, share experiences, best practice, concerns and 
updates relating to data protection from the perspective of international 
organisations.  
 
The agenda has been designed to maximise interaction and discussion so we 
highly encourage in-person attendance for the optimal experience. After many 
months of online events due to the COVID-19 pandemic, we look forward to the 
dynamism of in-person conversation with you.  
 
For questions or for those colleagues who are unable to attend in person due to 
ongoing travel restrictions in their countries due to the COVID-19 pandemic, 
please email EDPS-Events@edps.europa.eu and we will coordinate remote 
participation for a limited number of colleagues. 
 
Should you no longer be in charge of privacy or data protection matters within 
your organisation, please do not hesitate to forward this message to the 
appropriate colleague. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you in Rome. 
 
 
 
   
         Wojciech Wiewiórowski 

     
World Food Programme   European Data Protection Supervisor 
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